
STEUBEN COUNTY INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

 

PUBLIC HEARING FOR CANANDAIGUA POWER PARTNERS 2019 I & II 

 

Wednesday, November 4, 2020 @ 1:00 p.m. 

7234 State Route 54 Bath, New York 

 

A public hearing pursuant to Article 18-A of the New York General Municipal Law was held by the 

Steuben County Industrial Development Agency on Wednesday, November 4, 2020, at 1:30 p.m. 

 

Given the ongoing COVID-19 public health crisis and related Executive Orders issued by Governor 

Andrew M. Cuomo, the IDA was not able to accommodate any in-person public attendance or 

participation at this hearing. Nonetheless, and in furtherance of the provisions of Section 859-a of the 

Act requiring interested parties be provided a reasonable opportunity, both orally and in writing, to 

present their views with respect to the project, the IDA provided public access to supply oral comments, 

at the time and on the date noted above, via conference call. 

 

PRESENT:  

 

James C. Johnson, Executive Director Steuben County IDA 

Kevin McAuliffe, Barclay Damon – Counsel for CPP 

Amy Abbink, Harris Beach PLLC 

 

Public Hearing was opened at 1:00 p.m. by James Johnson. 

 

Comment from Kevin McAuliffe offering to answer any questions. 

 

There being no discussion or public participation, James Johnson closed the public hearing at 1:07 p.m. 

 

 

 

 


